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 30th Ordinary Time 

SPECIAL HOME SERVICE AND  

PARISH ANNO UNCEMENTS 

October 25, 2020 
 

Change of address or phone number, for parish registration, hospital 
visitations and sacramental needs, baptism, and wedding arrangements 
(six months in advance), please contact the Parish Office by calling 
412.276.5562 or 412.678. 0566.Office Hours: Fridays 9:00 A.M. to 11:00 
A.M.   Evenings by appointment.  Bulletin announcements should be 
received by Wednesday for Sunday publication either by phone or E-mail 
at bsleczkowski@aol.com 

Parish Staff:  

Fr. Bruce Sleczkowski, Pastor 412.276.5562 

Ted Gibala, Committee Chairman 412.678.7347 

Carol Davelli Chopin Choir Director 412.678.2368 

Wendy Blotzer, Organist, Bell Choir 412.926.6029                            

David Kost, Lector Coordinator 412.519.7771 

Patricia Bagshaw, Youth Ministry 412.953.5123  

Tom Popovic, Cemetery Coordinator 724.243.3033 

Parish Custodian 412.678.7347 

                         Continuing our Discipleship 

http://www.hfpncc.org/
mailto:bsleczkowski@aol.com


This Week 

 

October 25, 2020                                    30th Sunday Ordinary Time  

Holy Mass                                                                              9:00 A.M. 

+Mary Strychalski Int. Mrs. Frances Palko  

 

November 1, 2020                                                Solemnity-All Saints  

Holy Mass                                                                              9:00 A.M. 

All Saints & All Souls Day Solemnities 

Next Sunday we will celebrate the Solemnity of All Saints. The    

Commemoration of All Souls on Monday, November 2nd.  All 

Souls Mass will be celebrated at 10:00 A.M with the Wypomiki, 

praying in remembrance of our loved one.  For those who wish to 

remember their loved ones on All Souls Day (Wypomiki), send in 

the All Souls Envelope either through the postal system or into the 

collection basket with your loved one’s name. 

 

PNU Education and Youth Commission 

The Education and Youth Commission is prayerfully asking our 

Church members to consider giving a gift that will be used, 

appreciated and always remembered by our members going to college 

or school of higher learning. Your charitable donation can be made to 

the PNU Education and Youth Commission, 1006 Pittston Avenue, 

Scranton, PA 18505.  Over the years, thousands of students have 

received stipends to financially help their studies.    

 

Thank You 

Words of gratitude are beings expressed to the wonderful 

parishioners who have maintained our parish cemeteries this 

summer.  Many favorable comments have been made concerning 

the cemetery maintenance through your hard work. God bless you 

for your stewardship.  Bog Zaplacz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PNU New Annuity Program 

Enrollment Period October 1, 2020-December 31, 2020 

2.25% Interest guaranteed for 1-year New money deposits of 

$5,000.00-$24, 999.00 No penalty for 1 early withdraw of up to 50% 

or 

2.5% interest guaranteed for 2 years New money deposit of 

$25,000.00. The 3rd year rate will be 2% No penalty for 1 early 

withdraw of up to 50% (terms and conditions may apply) 

Contact Branch Secretary Henrietta Kleckner @724.863.6715 

or www.pnu org (800) 724.6352 info @pnu.org 

Don’t miss out on this great program. 

 

Future Direction’s Community Services 

Although there won’t be an actual tree in the 

Narthex this year, a table will be set up on 

November 1st with blue and pink angels for 

Christmas gifts for the Center for Victims 

children and for Salvation Army’s Treasure for 

Children. Ashley Griffiths will coordinate for 

the Center for Victims and Rosemary Pociask will coordinate for 

the Treasure’s for Children. All gifts are to be returned unwrapped 

by December 8th and monetary gifts can also be given towards 

purchase of gifts. Your support through the years have been greatly 

appreciated and let us bring joy to a child’s Christmas this year.  

 

Once again, we will be collecting 

winter clothing for a Homeless Shelter 

in the area.  Please bring the used 

clothing on Sunday morning.  David 

Kost will be coordinating this year’s 

clothing drive.  Coats are especially 

needed. All clothing should be cleaned and in good condition.     

 

 


